
Lake Sawyer Hawks Meeting                                                                                                                                                                                              

October 4, 2012 

Cedar Grange #534---Maple Valley 

 

7:05-----Meeting Called to Order by Richard Weaver (vice president)---all 
members introduced themselves---there were 18 persons present---the minutes 
from the September meeting were read by Robert Burks (secretary)---the minutes 
were accepted and approved as read---a financial report was given by Charles 
Vencill (treasurer) 

7:10-----General Discussion---garbage can at the field needs to be emptied---any 
club member is encouraged to take the trash from the field and dispose of it---the 
portable toilet at the field is in need of maintenance---there are numerous flying 
insects around the buildings at the field that need to be eliminated---the 
development of a plan to accommodate small electric aircraft combat flying was 
discussed---a motion was made to develop a plan for 2.4GHz pilots club 
membership cards placement during field use; some sort of holder needs to be 
made (the motion did not receive an approval vote, it died on the floor)---a 
suggestion was made for club members to place duplicates of their club  
membership (AMA cards) in a folder in the club building 

7:30-----Show and Tell---Thomas Richards brought an electric foam built park flyer 
and two turbine style engines (an electric turbine he is building and a glow 
powered Rossi 61 turbine, 95db)---Roger Steyaert brought an electric foam stager 
wing bi-plane 

 7:40-----Raffle---by Dick Weaver---items from RC Hobbies (Covington) and 
donations 

8:00-----Meeting Adjourned 

  

  

 

 


